

Fax: (651) 646-8360

www.lyngblomsten.org

August 26, 2020

Dear Pastor Mesaros,

Thank you for Salem Lutheran Church's generous donation to the Lyngblomsten Foundation.

Every gift matters. The collective generosity of all our supporters has an enormous impact. It is vital to sustaining our mission and meeting the needs of an ever-growing population of older adults.

Like you, we believe that every older adult deserves to experience compassionate care and innovative services that preserve and enhance their quality of life as they age. Congregations have been our partners in serving older adults for many decades. Together, our efforts enable so many more older adults to receive services that they need.

Many of these, especially our community programs offered through 2nd Half with Lyngblomsten (including The Gathering, Care Ministry Network, and the Parish Nurse Ministry Resource Network) simply would not exist without your support.

Thank you for helping to make this good work possible and for being a part of this community!

Sincerely,

Jeff Heinecke President & CEO Patricia Montgomery

V.P., Communications & Stewardship

Gift Amount: \$450.00

Rev. David Mesaros Salem Lutheran Church

11 Bernard St W

West Saint Paul, MN 55118-1409

What a wonderfully generals 8ift! Thank you for thinking of us and providing support.

The Lyngblomsten Foundation is recognized as a 501(c)(3) nonprofit organization. Gifts are tax-deductible as provided under law. No goods or services were provided by Lyngblomsten Foundation in exchange for this contribution.

There you very much Restor Mesaros:

Influenced by Christ, Lyngblomsten provides a ministry of compassionate care and innovative